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December 6, 2021 
 

Emailed to: mh@berryriddell.com 
 
Gabriela and David Carder 
26795 N 77th St 
Scottsdale, AZ 85266 
 
c/o Michele Hammond 
Berry Riddell, LLC 
Email: mh@berryriddell.com 
 
Re:   REQ 15130 – Partial Release of Federal Patent Easement No. 1217122 located 
upon Maricopa County APN 212-22-053A 
 
Dear Ms. Hammond, 
 
Southwest Gas Corporation (“SWG”) has reviewed the request referenced above.   
 
After review, SWG has determined that there are no existing or proposed facilities 
within the area proposed and have no objection to the request as presented. 
 
Nothing in this is intended or shall be construed to affect, reduce, or diminish any other 
existing property rights or easement SWG may have at this site or within the area 
affected. SWG retains the right to use any other reservations, easements, licenses or 
other property rights in which it may have an interest or that otherwise may be located 
within the area proposed. 
 
If you or the applicant have any questions; or if the applicant wishes to discuss this 
matter further, please contact Conflict Review at 480-730-3845.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Steve Salazar 
 
Steve Salazar 
Analyst II/Right-of-Way/Engineering Services 
(480) 730-3611 
 


